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                     Traffic Signal LED Relamping 

East Hartford, CT–East Hartford, CT - In an effort to practice energy efficiency the State 
Department of Transportation will be replacing existing street lightbulbs with LED bulbs. The 
goal is to proactively replace lamps in order to keep traffic signals functioning in a state of good 
repair. Where applicable, these projects will also replace circular red LED lamps with red arrow 
LED lamps at locations that are not currently in compliance with current design requirements as 
well as replace existing backplates and span-mounted signs. 

The tentative date of the project's completion is June 2020.  
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